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LONG BEACH, Calif., April 7, 2014 -- Boeing [NYSE: BA] today adjusted slightly the timing for ending C-17
Globemaster Il production and closing its Long Beach, Calif., C-17 final assembly facility after a successful two-
decade production run of the world’s premier airlifter.

Based on current market trends and the timing of expected orders, Boeing anticipates completing C-17
production in mid-2015, an adjustment of approximately three months from an initial estimate of late 2015. The
company announced plans to end C-17 production in September 2013.

Boeing expects inventory-related charges of approximately $50 million, which will be recorded in the first
quarter, as a result of this announcement.

A unit of The Boeing Company, Boeing Defense, Space & Security is one of the world's largest defense, space
and security businesses specializing in innovative and capabilities-driven customer solutions, and the world's
largest and most versatile manufacturer of military aircraft. Headquartered in St. Louis, Boeing Defense, Space
& Security is a $33 billion business with 57,000 employees worldwide. Follow us on Twitter: @BoeingDefense.

#H#H#
Forward-Looking Information Is Subject to Risk and Uncertainty

Certain statements in this release may be "forward-looking" within the meaning of the Private Securities
Litigation Reform Act of 1995. Words such as "expects," "intends," "plans," "projects," "believes," "estimates,"
"targets," "anticipates," and similar expressions are used to identify these forward-looking statements.
Examples of forward-looking statements include, but are not limited to, statements relating to our future plans,
business prospects, financial condition and operating results, as well as any other statement that does not
directly relate to any historical or current fact. Forward-looking statements are based upon assumptions about
future events that may not prove to be accurate. These statements are not guarantees of future performance
and involve risks, uncertainties and assumptions that are difficult to predict. Actual outcomes and results may
differ materially from what is expressed or forecasted in these forward-looking statements. As a result, these
statements speak to events only as of the date they are made and we undertake no obligation to publicly
update or revise any forward-looking statements, whether as a result of new information, future events or
otherwise, except as required by federal securities laws. Specific factors that could cause actual results to differ
materially from forward-looking statements include, but are not limited to, the effect of economic conditions in
the United States and globally and general industry conditions as they may impact us or our customers, as well
as the other important factors disclosed previously and from time to time in our filings with the Securities and
Exchange Commission.

Contact:

Cindy Anderson

Boeing Military Aircraft
Office: +1 562-593-4477
Mobile: +1 562-253-5818

cindy.a.anderson@boeing.com



http://www.boeing.com/bds/
http://twitter.com/boeingdefense
mailto:cindy.a.anderson@boeing.com

